- Republic of the Philippines
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929-70-41 to 43-52
A

MEMORANDUM

TO : THE REGIONAL EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR
DENR MIMAROPA Region
Roxas Boulevard, Ermita, Manila City

FROM : THE ASSISTANT SECRETARY
Field Operations- Luzon

SUBJECT : LETTER DTD 02/07/2022 E-MAIL DATED FEBRUARY 4, 2022 RE;
TOTO-P DIGONG-DPWH-DENR-DILG-DOJ-LRC-SECURE
EASTMENT FOR FUTURE ROAD-04 FEBRUARY 2022

DATE

Referred herewith is the letter, dated February 04, 2022, addressed to the Honorable
Secretary Roy A. Cimatu, from Mayor Pedrito M. Nepomuceno, Marinduque First Saturday
Movers, Inc., pertaining to the above-mentioned subject.

Kindly coordinate with the concerned LGU to address the issue promptly, in accordance
with pertinent laws, rules, and regulations on the matter. Copy furnish this office of the action
taken citing document tracking no. DENR-OSEC-2022-000572 for record and monitoring

purposes.

For compliance, please.

GILBERT C. GONZALES, CESO II1



